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Just about everyone’s pay checks are incorrect this pay period.  It’s great to 
know the FAA was ready to do this RIF, that they were right on top of things.  I 
called Jim Washington on Friday and he was unaware that there were any 
problems.  I’ve also sent an email to Ms. Gibson to see what information she has 
on this mess and how quickly the FAA can get you the money they owe you.  We 
are also checking on the dues that was taken out of your checks, give us a 
couple of days this week and we’ll figure it out. 
 
The language that was introduced in the Senate last week will probably be dealt 
with in conference on Monday.  We are aware that it does not cover the amount 
of people we would like, and have made several attempts to amend it.  Wally is 
working hard to make your concerns known, but the key staffers aren’t 
responding to him.  As it unfolds tomorrow, we’ll let you know. 
 
The NLRB examiner is writing up his recommendation to the regional director, 
which means they should rule on the ULP within the next week or so. 
 
I’ll have a more in depth update out tomorrow on some of the issues surrounding 
what’s happening with the union and some other issues folks have forwarded to 
me. 
 
Latest rumor the sign-on bonus checks, they’ll be in your pay this Friday, we’ll 
see! 
 
Kate Breen 


